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Dear Members and Fellow Golfers,

We now have a new Club Constitution.
On Monday, November 1st, at an Extraordinary General Meeting, the Membership
voted to support the introduction of the new Constitution.
We will now proceed to the Annual General Meeting on December 6th under the
new Constitution.
This represents an important stage in the Club’s development.
·      Director’s terms will now be for two years, rather than one.
·      The Treasurer’s position will now be elected rather than appointed
·      Mid-week categories will be removed
·      Votes will not be destroyed after counting
The Board would like to thank the Committee that worked on the revisions,
Graham Markey, Bill Kelly, David Fink and Michelle Vernon.

The new Constitution is one of a number of tasks undertaken this year, on the
Course, in the Club House and within the Community.
We now have a 21-year lease on an 18-hole golf Course which means that we can
commit to an ambitious agenda of improvements

Club House Improvements -
·      New roof
·      Re-cladding of exterior
·      Re-carpeting of Clubhouse
·      Re-painting of Clubhouse – interior and exterior
·      Re-building Committee room
·      Refurbishing poker machine facilities
·      Refurbishing Kitchen
·      Upgrade of Golf Management System
·      New website
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Course Improvements –
·      New irrigation system, including new sprinklers
·      Resurfaced pathways
·      New synthetic tee boxes
·      Additional motorised Golf Carts
·      Upgrade of practice nets
·      Sandstone tee box perimeters
Community Initiatives –
·      Strong working relationship with Federal, State and Local politicians
·      Liaison with local Community, Sporting and Environmental groups
·      Developing relationships with local businesses
·      Golf scholarships for young women
·      NAIDOC Golf Day

These are some of the outcomes that we have focused on this year.
There is still much to do. We will be investigating on course water security in
order to provide long term certainty for the course, as we endeavour to provide
the Membership with the best possible golfing experience.

Thank you for your continued support,

Andrew Tighe 
President – Marrickville Golf Sporting and Community Club

 


